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Ru 1"t
Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Saur, Robert

Subject: RE: PG&E Oakland GC Yard,4930 coliseum Way, Oakland, CA Alameda County Case
#RO0000099

Rob,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Work Plan {or case ROgg is extended to November 16,
?007.

Regards,
Jerry Wickhom
Alomedo Counly Envlronmentol Heollh
l l3 l  Horbor Boy Porkwoy
Alomedo, CA ?4502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
5l 0-337-9335 fox
ierv.wtethom @ocPv.org

Fromi Saur, Robert lmailto:R4Sw@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2007 1:36 PM
To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health; Wickham, lerry Env. Health
Cc: Robert SchulE; Jonathan Skaggs; Chandler, Tom
Subjectr PG&E Oakland GC Yard. 4930 Coliseum Way, oakland, cA Alameda County Case #RO0000099

Barney and Jerry-
In response to Alameda County's June 29, 2007 letter for the subject site, PG&E has been in contact with the
representatives and owners of the former AAA property located at 745 50lh Avenue, the Learner property located
at 768 46th Avenue, and the former Superior Plaster property located at 4800 Coliseum Way in an attempt to
develop an agreement for a collaborative investigation for the source and extent of the volatile organic
compounds (VOCS) detected under all four properties. PG&E believes that a joint investigation will be the most
effective way in addressing your request. PG&E requests an extension to the submittal date for the groundwater
investigation work plan to November 16, 2007 to allow PG&E more time to develop an agreement between PG&E
and the other3 properties fora collaborative investigation. lf all four parties can notcometoan agreement,
PG&E will consider submitting a work plan only for the PG&E site.

Thank you for your consideration.
-Rob

Robert A. Saur
Envionrnental Geologist
PG&E - Envfuonmental Services - Site Renediatior
OIIice:925.866.5888
Cell 925.324.9101
Email; r4sw@pge.com

9t25/2001




